June 18th 2019

Information in English after the Extra Member Assembly on June 312019

At the extra member assembly on June 3" 2019 it was decided that the Housing
Society is permitted to perform the plumbing repair and replacement and also to
make the changes in the apartments necessitated by the work on the plumbing. It
was also decided that the Society may take over the maintenance of the affected
parts of the apartments, which normally is the responsibility of the members.

Both these decisions were unanimous.

The Meetings in Swedish of the extra assembly will soon be available on the home
page of the Housing Society at www.sjohasten.se/Féreningen.

Information in Swedish of the plumbing repair & replacement project will on a
regular basis be published on the home page of the Housing Society at
Information/Stamprojektet.

The project management consultants from the consulting firm AF have provided us
with two forms, MEDGIVANDE (“Consent”) and BEGARAN OM BESIKTNING
(“Request for Inspection”). These two forms have been distributed to all members
of the Housing Society. The dead-line for handling in these forms to the board is
July 7%,

If you need help to understand and/or to fill in the forms, please primarily contact
the board members:

Lars-Erik Gorjevik (phone number 070 491 91 25)
or
Hakan Persson (phone number 070 413 24 52.



